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Mrs. Cundiff’s Newsletter
Week of April 17, 2017
Additional Information

We will be going to the Harn Homestead on Friday, May 5th to get a glimpse into life as a pioneer.  We will leave here at 9:30 and return at 1:30.  

We will be researching and giving a presentation on a famous Oklahoman.  We will dress-up as the character and present our reports on May 19th.  There will be more info. coming.



 

Upcoming Events
*April 24 – Library Trip
*April 27 – 28 – No School
*May 5 – Harn Homestead field trip
*May 11th – Muffins for Mom
*May 19 – Enrichment Cluster Showcase

This Week

We are working on Readers’ Theater this week.  We will be preforming for our class next week.

In math we have been working on multiplication facts.

Enrichment clusters are Friday.  


